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September 26, 2019 

 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
City Hall, 2nd  Floor 
100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON  
M5H 2N2 
 
 
Re. LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR THE OPEN DOOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING 
PROGRAM 
 
 
Dear Mayor Tory and Members of Council, 
 
On behalf of the entire TAS team, 3803 DSW Urban Properties Inc. and our project, 3775-4005 
Dundas St. West, I would like to express our support and gratitude for the Open Door Affordable 
Housing Program.  
 
Our company believes that it is possible to design beautiful, sustainable and universally accessible 
spaces for people of all ages & stages to live or work, rent or own. Guided by our 4-Pillars of 
Sustainability (economic, social, environmental & cultural), we are working towards a more inclusive 
approach to housing.  
 
We are honoured to be a part of this program. The Open Door program will enable us to offer 63 well-
designed, affordable housing rental units to the Dundas St. West community. It will also realize our 
commitment to ensuring our buildings reflect the diversity and vibrancy of each neighbourhood. 
 
We applaud the City’s continued commitment to prioritizing policy and financial support for 
affordable housing.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mazyar Mortazavi 
President & CEO, TAS 
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